
 

City of Gustavus 

P.O. Box 1 

Gustavus, AK 99826 

Phone: (907) 697-2451 

Fax: (907) 697-2136 
Email: treasurer@gustavus-ak.gov 

 

 

Subject: Notice to Proceed—Salmon River Park Play Equipment Installation 

Date:   November 14, 2023 

Pursuant to the provisions in RFQ FY24-04 and receipt of the signed Purchase Order 
24-060 accompanying this NTP, and with the award by the Gustavus City Council at 
the General Meeting held Nov 13, 2023, the City of Gustavus issues this Notice to 
Proceed to Gustavus Landscaping and Construction Company of Gustavus, Alaska to 
commence the construction of the Salmon River Park Play Equipment Installation 
Project. 
 

The manufactured kit has been received in Gustavus and we understand is now at 

your company yard.   

 

Please coordinate construction activities and safety protocol with the Project Manager, 

Mike Taylor.  He can be reached at his home phone number 907-697-2273, cell 907-

723-6102, or at City Hall, 907-697-2451, or via email at mike.taylor@gustavus-ak.gov.  

City Administrator Kathy Leary will provide administrative support and Treasurer Ben 

Sadler will manage financial matters. 

Sincerely, 

Mike Taylor 

Mike Taylor, MS 

Project Manager 

City of Gustavus 

 

 

 

Project: RFQ FY24-04 

Salmon River Park Play 

Equipment Installation 
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